[bookmark: _GoBack]Dallas Texans Florida
Pensacola Futbol Club
Executive Board Meeting Minutes
November 2011


Attendees:	Gary Marsh, President
		Jeff Gulsby, Vice President
		Mark Carr, Registrar U-12 & Below
		David Kemp, DOC
John Stacey, Tournament Director
		Cynthia Ellis, Secretary

Gary Marsh, Board President, called the meeting to order at 6:11 p.m. in the Multi-Purpose Room at the Stadium Complex.

President, Gary Marsh:			

· Appointed Cynthia Ellis as Secretary.
· Previous minutes were unavailable.
· AGM in January.  Date to be announced.  Seats available:  Vice President and Treasurer.
· No winter recreational soccer league; will resume for Spring League.

Mark Carr, Registrar U12 &Below:	

· No issues.
· Reminder that Agent of Record has to release new players from their Club. 

John Stacey, Tournament Director:	

· Requested consideration of a Referee Mentor for younger referees; possibly ask Referee Assignor to do this job every other weekend.
· Pensacola Classic to be held tentatively first weekend in March – waiting on approval. Discussed field readiness.
· Blue Angel financial information has not been finalized.

David Kemp, Dir. Of Coaching:		

· Golf Tournament cancelled – may reschedule in February.
· Supplemental Tryouts to be held in January.
· Researching locations to possibly begin Futsal.
		
The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 p.m.  The next Board meeting will be announced via e-mail.

Submitted for approval,

Cynthia Ellis
PFC/DTF Board Secretary
